
 

 

 News from the office...  
 

Our fall festival was a blast! Thank you for all 
that came and those that helped out. We really 

appreciate all your support!! 
 

NPA will be celebrating Thanksgiving together 
on Nov. 22nd from 11:00-12:00. There will be a 
sign -up sheet posted by each classroom ,for 

you to sign up to bring a dish. This is a fun time 
for students, as they will dress up with pilgrim 
hats and Indian headbands that they made in 
class. This is also a great time for families  to 

meet and get to know your child’s friends, that 
they are always talking about. Hope to see you 

there.  
 

Our can food drive will be Nov.12-15th, we will 
have a box set up near the office. Let’s help out 

our neighbors at St. Matthews House! 
 

All of us at NPA want to wish you a very Happy 
Thanksgiving!    

 

    PARENTS: It is very important for you to sign your 
children in and out using your Pro-Care fingerprint 

daily. 
 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA closes at 5:30. A 
late pick up fee will be applied to those who pick up 
after 5:30. The fee is $3/min. Also, for every family 

you bring to NPA you get a $100.00 referral credit to 
your account!!  

 

Thank you for all your cooperation and support.  
  

 

 

 NPA November 2019 Newsletter  

Naples Preschool  
Academy 

1275 Airport Rd. S 

Naples, FL 34104 

 

Phone 

239-403-7977 

 

Open Weekdays 
7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 

 

Email 
npa@naplespreschoolac

ademy.com 

 

Website 

www.naplespreschoolac
ademy.com 

 

Sam 

Director 

 

Janet 
Office Manager 



Important Dates  
November 11th—No VPK 

 
November 12-15—St. Matthews house can 

food drive. 
 

November 22—Annual Thanksgiving feast 
 

November 25-29—No VPK 
 

November 28-29—NPA CLOSED-
Thanksgiving. 



Turning 1 

Everlee B 11/2 

Reed N 11/20 

                   
 

Turning 2 

Noah M 11/21 

 

Turning 3 

Cooper C 11/24 

Finnian P 11/30 

 

 
 

Turning 5  

Summer S 11/11 

Aiden G 11/22 

Gavin R 11/27 

Gregory R 11/27 

 

 

Ms. Suerene 11/15 

Mrs. Soraya 11/24 

 



                                 INFANT NEWS  
 

November! 
 

The infants room would like to welcome our new 
teacher Mrs. Soraya. 
 

The infants would like to wish a very first happy 
birthday to Everlee on November 2, Reed on Novem-
ber 20, and a very happy birthday to our teacher 
Soraya on November 24. 
 

This month we will be reviewing our letters I,J,K 
and L.. We will also be reviewing the numbers 0,1,2. 
 

Please remember to label all your belongings… Bot-
tles (tops and bottles themselves) bowls, spoons, 
food, snacks, extra clothing, sheets, blankets, bibs, 
wipes and anything else that you bring in. This will 
make sure that all their belongings stay with the cor-
rect child. Thank you so much! 
 

Please always read to your child every night and go 
over their day with them. Please remember to go 
over ABC as well. 
 

Mrs. Ivy and Mrs. Soraya 

ONEs NEWS 

 

Welcome New friends; Adonis and 
Brendon! We are so happy to have you 
in the class, it’s a fun adventure learn-
ing and playing together.  We want to 
wish a happy birthday to Noah, No-
vember 21st. We are very excited with 
the following holidays coming up. 
Please watch for sign up sheets for 
our annual Thanksgiving feast, it’s a 
time for all of us to learn about each 
other and who our kids are spending 
the day with.  
Mrs. Yudy and Mrs. Carolina 

TWOs NEWS 

 

Gobble, Gobble!  
Hello November! It's time for some tur-
key fun! We have a lot of yummy and 
fun  things planned for this month and 
are ready for all the cool adventures 
and activities. We will still be learning 
about the Fall season, pumpkins, and 
getting ready for this year's thanksgiv-
ing party and many more things. We 
will learn about different shapes and 
colors like hearts, triangles and colors 
like brown and purple. We will also be 
celebrating Coppers and Finnians 3rd 
Birthday! They will be moving up to 
the 3`s and we will miss them dearly 
and we are so happy they are apart of 
our little family.  
Love, Ms. Loissa  
 

 



THREEs NEWS 

 

 

We're fast-approaching the year's end, and with the month of November we 
will be discussing families around the world as well as within our communi-
ty. Just in time for Thanksgiving! Our monthly letters will be Mm-Pp with 
numbers 9 and 10. We will be reviewing our shapes of heart and triangle, 
and our colors of purple and brown. So excited to begin another month with 
our friends--old and new! As always, I am thrilled to have such supportive 
families in my classroom, and would be glad to provide materials for ex-
panding learning at home.  
 

Warm regards, 
 

Ms. Maureen 

 

 

VPK A & B NEWS 

This month we are still learning numbers (1-20) as well as do-
ing our poetry Journals with the letter of the week. We will al-
so be introducing the meaning of Thanksgiving and why it is 

celebrated.  Sign up for our Thanksgiving feast will be on No-
vember 11th.We will be making Thanksgiving bracelets. This 
month we will start planning for our holiday program for De-

cember.  
The VPK team 


